During the month of October the Bloomingdale VFW Post 7539, along
with community partners and coordinating with the Jesse Brown VA
Hospital Homeless Program, is conducting a Winter Clothing Drive to
provide winter coats and accessories to Veterans in need.

Coats can be new or gently used but clean; All sizes of men’s and
women’s coats are needed. Other items needed include new winter
gloves, scarves, sweaters, hats, etc..

Simply drop off your donation between October 1-31 to a collection site
listed below. The VFW will deliver to Jesse Brown Medical Center for
distribution to our Veterans in need.
Collection sites:
e Village Hall - 201 S Bloomingdale Rd
Public Library - 101 Fairfield Way
Fire District 1- 179 S Bloomingdale Rd
Park District - 172 S. Circle Ave.

Questions, please contact the VFW Post 7539 at info@ufw7539.0rg
T e 5960 i 2 e

THEY FOUGHT IN THE COLD FOR YOU... NOW YOU CAN HELP THEM!
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